On November 22, 2005, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item CC5 - Wilson Language Training:
 

Question:  Would "regular" students benefit if their teachers had this training?

 

Response:  Response:  Absolutely.  The ESE Department did not restrict this training to ESE Teachers.  Schools were offered the opportunity to send General Ed. Teachers and many did.  Wilson Reading is based upon the Orton-Gillingham multisensory approach and is very beneficial for any student who is having difficulty decoding.  The ESE Department has encouraged schools that were trained and are implementing this program to use it for all students who are struggling readers as an intervention.  
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